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To: Education, Employment, Training and Skills Committee

Cc: hello@arighttolearn.com.au

Subject: Submission on the Education (General Provisions) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024

Attn: Committee Secretary - Education, Employment, Training and Skills Committee
Dear Committee Secretary
| write to make a submission on the Education (General Provisions) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2024.

As a concerned citizen, | want to share with the Committee my why | believe that all students with disability deserve
access to a fair and equal education.

After hearing several stories regarding children with disability being openly discriminated against by teachers and
schools that seem ill-prepared and unwilling to help them, | feel that more attention and support is required to

understand and provide a safe environment for these children to thrive.

Their experiences have led me to support the A Right to Learn campaign, which is focused on keeping disabled students
in the classroom.

| strongly endorse the campaign’s five asks in response to the Bill, including:

1: Using suspension as a last resort. | agree with the Disability Royal Commission recommendation that school
suspensions should be a last resort or to prevent 'serious harm'.

2: Currently, the Bill only allows an appeal when a student has been suspended for 11 days or more in a year. | believe
that there should be appeal rights for all suspensions, regardless of the number of days.

3: The implementation of a multi-tiered support system. Children experiencing multiple suspensions require support
through a multi-tiered system to address their needs effectively.

4: | support the need for increased transparency and accountability in schools regarding efforts to reduce suspensions,
such as submitting an annual report to Parliament, establishing a Board to oversee suspensions, and implementing
scorecards for schools.

5: To include a Students Rights section in the Bill to enshrine the right to learn for all Queensland students.

| thank the Committee for the opportunity to make a submission on the Bill.

Yours sincerely,
Nick Shirlaw

This email was sent by Nick Shirlaw via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they
consider important. In accordance with web protocol RFC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic
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no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Nick provided an email address_ which we

included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Nick Shirlaw at_

To learn more about Do Gooder visit
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dogooder.co%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ceetsc
%40parliament.qld.gov.au%7C649168f937284df5423808dc4a159423%7C234f33¢c1f5a34c5d8628a50c061ce055%7C0%7
C0%7C638466703741907329%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCIQljoiV2luMzliLCJBTil6lk1lha
WwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=c4SIIGh1%2B03V%2Fiumg0lgxGBwoML50Z8Gs4c5¢%2BVfvyQ%3D&res
erved=0

To learn more about web protocol RFC 3834 visit:
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftools.ietf.org%2Fhtml%2Frfc3834&data=05%7C0
2%7Ceetsc%40parliament.qld.gov.au%7C649168f937284df5423808dc4a159423%7C234f33¢c1f5a34c5d8628a50c061cel
55%7C0%7C0%7C638466703741916098%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCJQljoiV2IuMzIiLC)
BTil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=L21oy0%2BUMWV6FRXAW%2FvI8mFiiBbXeXd2UDt7wQ1luO
UE%3D&reserved=0





